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Supplier diversity has been a core value of Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
(PG&E) for more than 40 years.  The Supply Chain Responsibility organization is 
responsible for developing and leading strategies to promote an inclusive supply 
chain.    

Small and diverse suppliers enable PG&E to deliver energy to our hometowns and 
fuel California’s economy.  It is our policy that small businesses, veteran-owned 
small businesses, service-disabled veteran-owned small 
businesses, HUBZone small businesses, small disadvantaged businesses, and 
women-owned small businesses shall have the maximum practicable opportunity 
to participate in PG&E’s procurement opportunities, to the fullest extent consistent 
with efficient contract performance.   
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